
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Hedgehog class, 

I am very much looking forward to seeing you all again very soon and 

all of the Hedgehog staff are missing you lots. I hope that you are doing 

good listening and enjoying your time at home with your families. I 

look forward to hearing all about the exciting activities you have been 

doing at home and some of you may have even learnt some new skills.  

I have had a busy week. I have been working hard at school and in the 

evenings I have been going for a lovely walk with my family. My chil-

dren have been counting how many different coloured cars we see 

along the way. Perhaps you could do this with your family too. 

I hope you have a lovely week, 

Mrs O’Neill and the Hedgehog team. 

 


